
BYLAWS COMMITTEE REPORT 

April 2021 

 

There are nine bylaw amendments proposed for presentation to the 

delegates at the National Convention in November.  The committee will be 

meeting to discuss these nine in early May.  If I receive others, they will be 

discussed during the period between July 7 and August 6.   

All proposals must be received by the committee chair by July 7th and will 

be posted to the website for the membership on August 6th.   I encourage 

all delegates to print these out and discuss them with chapter members so 

that the vote may truly represent what the membership wants.   

 

Respectfully, 

Cecilia Essenmacher 

Bylaws Committee Chair 


